® Stewart Pomeroy 11 July 2023 at 12:27 -
PL/23/2182/PRAMD Reeds Bridge SUPPORT w

To: planning.comments.csb@buckinghamshire.gov.uk

Dear Sir/Madam

The Colne Valley Regional Park strongly supports this application to replace Reeds Bridge. This path forms a vital part of the

rights of way network in the Colne Valley Regional Park.
We support the point made in the response from Buckinghamshire Council’s strategic access officer that a rights of way diversion
should be made to reflect the slight change in the location of the bridge.

Regards, Stewart

Stewart Pomeroy

Colne Valley Park Managing Agent
Groundwork South

www.colnevalleypark.org.uk
www.south.groundwork.org.uk

Help support the Colne Valley Park. https://localgiving.org/charity/colnevalleypark/



